
Tickle My Emo
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Across

1. "___ you kidding me?"

4. Sketch or doodle

8. Take to the skies

11. Prom rental

12. Gambling mecca

13. Tree or salad descriptor

16. Taxi fee

17. "What's gotten ___ 
you?"

18. Have the same opinion

19. Group led by Andy 
Biersack

22. Under the weather

23. "___ York, NY"

24. Allow

25. "Miles ___ hour"

26. School (or activities) 
with males and females

28. Male sheep or Dodge 
truck

31. Lethal

34. Having a sound mind

35. Evergreen conifer

36. Group led by Tyler 
Joseph

39. Overdue

40. Flying saucers, for 
example

41. Advertised fees

42. "See you later"

43. Glance over

44. "The ___'s the limit!"

45. Chest muscle

46. Lowest positive integer

47. Fireplace residue

50. Group led by Brendon 
Urie

56. Deafening, like a 
stadium crowd

57. Out of harm's way

58. Let fall

59. Cold ___ Creamery

60. "From ___": the full 
gamut

61. Electric fish

62. "It's ___ whether you 
win or lose..."

63. Barely cooked, as a 
steak

64. Sum two numbers

Down

1. In any way

2. Opposite of "urban"

3. Business V.I.P.

4. Chauffeur

5. Extend a subscription, 
perhaps

6. Prefix meaning "against"

7. "Bah, bah, black sheep, 
have you any ___?"

8. Widened, like nostrils

9. "Too ___ to quit"

10. Grassy place to play

14. Service charge

15. Not "no"

16. US domestic 
intelligence and security 
service

20. Prepared to propose

21. Censor noise

25. Window section

26. Universally accepted 
standard, as in events 
shown in comic books 
versus their movies

27. Dollar bills (singles)

28. Noisy or violent public 
disorder

29. Mandatory poker bet

30. Untidy situation

31. Unit of energy: Abbr.

32. "A long time ago in a 
galaxy far, far ___ ..."

33. Head, in French

34. Couch

35. Participate in a game

37. Joshua tree is one 
example

38. Irritated

43. Like classified 
information

44. Cause for a 
"gesundheit!"

45. 88-tone musical 
instrument

46. "___ Pete's sake!"

47. "___ as a beet": 
embarrsed

48. Reprimand

49. "Hip-___": rap 
music/culture

50. Ma's partners

51. Gallery display

52. When the sun is 
straight up in the 44-Across

53. Old Russian ruler

54. Part of TTFN in texts: 
bye

55. "You have no ___": not 
a clue


